
Page 1 of 1 

Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

From: Robert Hollen [hollens@hughes.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 12:42 PM 

To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Subject: Support for 19.15.17 NMAC 

Mr. Fesmire, 

My wife and I manage a technical editing and writing consulting business from our home office in ."" 
Cerrillos, within Santa Fe County. 

We are writing to solicit your attention relative to a very serious matter. 

We are asking for your strong support of repealing Rule 50 [9.15.17.2.50 NMAC] and replacing it 
with a proposed new rule to be codified as [19.15.17 NMAC]. 

We understand the benefits that the petroleum industry has historically provided and obviously 
we all take advantage of these benefits daily. 

However, it is heartbreaking to think we might be required to forgo our water supply, clean 
environment, and quiet atmosphere when/with the careful implementation of protective 
regulations, these concerns can be circumvented. One ofthe proposed test wells is only 1.7 
miles from our back door. 

Your support and action regarding this matter will be greatly appreciated, 

Robert & Grace Hollen 

Robert Hollen 
Hollen Technical Consulting, LLC 
PO Box 346, Cerrillos, NM 87010 

www.hollenconsulting.com 
robert@hollenconsulting.com 
Ph 505-424-9531 
Mobile: 505-690-7083 
Fx 505-424-9936 
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